
Dear Dancers, 

 

This weekend, February 13th & 14th, 2016, is the 45th anniversary of the 

Teaneck Terpsichorean’s.  Since I am a fellow Terpsy, I am being 

allowed to sell tickets to these events for $15.00 to my dancers only.  If 

you are interested in attending and seeing some of the dances I 

choreographed, or see me perform, please contact my no later than 

Friday, February 12, 2016.   

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs. Manning 


